
COVID - SAFETY

1) We will be sanitizing all surfaces between sessions. Please do not arrive early for 
your scheduled time.

2) While inside the studio everyone will be required to wear masks other than the child 
on set.

3) Please keep a physical distance of 2 metres from photographer and assistant.

4) Please sanitize your hands hands when arriving at the studio.

5) If at all possible please use the washroom ahead of time. We would like to minimize 
public washroom use.

6) If you have been out of the country in the past 14 days please reschedule.

7) Please reschedule if you are not feeling well or may have interacted with someone 
who has covid.

THANK YOU! 

Healthy and Safety is our number one priority at GreenEgg Studios. We have put in some protocols to help 
ensure everyone has a fun time while remaining safe.


